
irondequoitband@gmail.com 
www.irondequoitband.org 

The Irondequoit Concert Band 
welcomes guest performers 

Alleluia Bells 
 to our annual Holiday Concert 

Sunday, December 8 at 3:00 PM 
Eastridge High School auditorium 
2350 East Ridge Road, Irondequoit 

 

Please bring non-perishable food items for the Irondequoit Community Cupboard. 

 

 
Join us in supporting our community and ROC the Day on Wednesday, December 11.   
Find out more and commit to give at www.roctheday.org/IrondequoitConcertBand. 

Celebrating

40 Years


